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It is time to start thinking about our author visit planned for April 30th.  This year, we  
will be welcoming Michael Patrick O’ Neill to Liberty Bell.  Michael has published  
many nonfiction books based on his award winning ocean photography.   He has 
traveled the world exploring the oceans and taking pictures.   He is a strong  
conservationist and will be presenting to the students in a 45 minute to 1 hour 
 assembly.  Most of his books have already arrived here in the library with more on  
the way. 
 
Prior to Michael’s visit, students will have the opportunity to read and view his  
 books.  I will be sending home book order information with all students 
informing parents of the autographing and book ordering process.  As the big day  
gets closer, I will be passing along luncheon, assembly and book ordering info.  
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Author Visit 

You can check out Michael’s website at 
www.batfishbooks.com 


